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To the attention of: GCMs and ICMs on Repo Markets 

 
Priority: 

 

High 

 
Topic:  

 

SFTR Reporting starting date  

 

Dear Clients,  

 

 

We hereby wish to inform you that CC&G started reporting SFTs to the Trade Repository 

from July 13th, in accordance with Article 33 of Regulation (EU) 2015/2365 (SFTR). 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that, in order to facilitate a smooth 

transition to the implementation of the new technical standards and to promote a 

standardization in the reported fields, CC&G published new version of the SFTR Reporting 

Guideline, available on CC&G website. 

The amendments concern the collateral update which excludes the settlement date and the 

CFI code. 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Clearing & Settlement Operations 

e-mail: clearing.settlement@ccg.it 

Tel: +39 06 32395 321/303 

 

 

https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/SFTR_Reporting_Guide-en%20-V1.2.pdf

